
 February 15, 2021 
City Council Workshop Minutes 

 
The February 15, 2021 City Council Workshop meeting was called to order at 5:00PM by Mayor Staner. Hosch, 
Knepper, Kelchen and Rausch answered roll call. Delaney came a little late. 
 
A motion was made by Kelchen, second by Rausch to approve the agenda as presented.  Motion carried 
unanimously.     
 
The City Council reviewed the Annexation Study that was done in late 2016 again. Areas that would be 
beneficial for the continued growth of Cascade was discussed. Areas to the north and to the south and east of 
the City Limits were discussed. Some further research into these particular areas need to be done concerning 
infrastructure to see what it would take to provide water and sewer to these areas. The City Administrator will 
consult with our engineer to check elevations in these areas. We need to start looking at areas for growth for 
residential and to meet workforce housing needs and to provide growth areas for commercial. 
 
Once we have more information on these particular areas, another workshop will be held to review how to 
move forward. 
 
With no other business, Kelchen moved and Rausch seconded to adjourn the meeting at 6:04p.m. Motion 
carried. 
 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator     Greg Staner, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 


